
Friday 15th July 2022  

On Thursday 14th July the whole of 

North Walsall went to Weston Super 

Mare!!  260 of us!!  

We had the most amazing time  and 

had lots of fun! There were donkey 

rides, ice creams ,fish and chips , we 

also visited the local beach shop 

which the children enjoyed. 

A massive thank you to all parents, 

children and staff for making this a 

lovely day! 



WHITEMOOR LAKES 

RESIDENTAIL   

Our Year 6 students went on 

their residential to Whitemoor-

Lakes from  Monday 11th July—

Wednesday 13th July.  

They had the most exciting 

time, filled will lots of different 

activities, all children behaved 

amazingly. 

A massive well done and thank 

you to the teachers, parents 

and  students for making this 

possible!! 


